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This letter is in support of renewing The Red Rooster’s liquor license. I am a Madison 
property owner who frequents the Red Rooster and enjoys the live music, the food and the 
sense of community amongst the musicians and patrons there. I have never seen any 
behavioral problems there or witnessed the necessity of a police presence at any time. To 
shut them down due to the actions of a single person, off site,  is harsh punishment and a 
disservice to the community this establishment serves. 

 

Thank You, 

Ken Koeppler 

608 444 9540 

 


